											20.03.17
Submitted to the Director.
	I have been compiling the Annual Reports of the Institute since the year 2010-11 as an additional responsibility. Before that, the compilation was carried out by the Department of Material Development. With the Annual Report 2015-16, totally I have compiled six reports. In this regard, this is to kindly request you to avoid me from the compilation from the year 2016-17 onwards. It may please be noted that already I am holding the additional responsibilities of the Product Development Cell, Guest Houses, RTI-MIS and RTI Suo-Motu Disclosure. 
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Shijith Kumar C
Library and Information Officer

